Charles Wilson

Dear Wyoming DEQ), First thank you for your involvement with this project. Protecting our waters
at the state level is altra important today. I have commented on this project several times over the
years, and I understand I need to again. I ask that you please insist that the water quality of any
discharge into the Wind River/Big Horn water shed be free of pollutants, including harmful salts.

Thank you for taking my comment,

Charlie Wilson
Lander WY



